
Principal’s
Letter
July 2024

July 10, 2024 

Dear St. Agnes Parents, 

I hope this letter finds both our new and returning families enjoying a wonderful summer break. Summer is a time for
joy, relaxation, and rejuvenation, allowing children to explore new activities, spend quality time with family, and create
lasting memories. As we embrace these sunny days, we want to keep you informed about important upcoming dates
and reminders. Please note a correction to the Key Dates. The first day of school for grades PK3 through Grade 8 is
Tuesday, August 13th . However, for our PK2 students, their first day of school is Monday, August 19th. To ensure a
smooth start to the school year, please review the revised Key Dates form attached to this letter, which also clarifies
our policy regarding missing the first day of school. Also attached is the 2024-2025 Start of the Year Information
sheet, which details the meetings to be held and breaks down the important dates for August.
We wish you a summer full of fun and relaxation and look forward to welcoming your children back in August! 

Warm regards, 

Mrs. Luisa Serratore 
Principal

Upcoming School Year

Summer Checklist
Health Forms
Health Forms: All new students from PK2 through Grade 8 and returning students entering grades PK3, PK4, K, Grade 5, and
Grade 7 MUST submit a new immunization form (form 680, blue) and a physical form (form 3040, yellow) dated no earlier than
September 2023. These forms, provided by your child’s doctor, must be received by the Registrar/Admissions Director by
August 9th. Students will not be permitted to attend school until these forms are on file in the school office. Reminder: Religious
exemptions are not permitted as we are a Catholic school of the Archdiocese of Miami. All student-athletes must submit both
a sports health form and a parent consent form to the Athletic Director, Troy Boyer, before participating in any sport. Students
wanting to participate in fall sports should submit these forms as soon as possible. The athletic health form should be
completed at the same time as the regular physical. These forms serve different purposes and do not replace each other. For
any questions regarding the athlete forms, please contact tboyer@stagneskb.us. The forms are attached for your
convenience.

Purchase uniforms early! Uniforms can be
purchased at Risse Brothers School Uniforms
located at 7710 North Kendall Drive in Miami 
or online at https://www.rissebrothers.com

Uniforms

St. Agnes 
Catholic Academy

Students in PK2, PK3, and PK4 are required to use the St.
Agnes Academy bookbag, which will be provided on the first
day of school. Students in grades K-8 need to purchase a
backpack of their choice. Backpacks with wheels are not
permitted.

Bookbags

All students in grades PK4 through Grade 8 must
complete and submit a math and reading assignment.
These assignments will be the first grades for the
quarter, followed by assessments. Summer
assignments are available at Summer Packet 2024

Summer Assignments
New students must have a copy of their final transcript sent
to St. Agnes from their previous school. Any student with a
failing grade on their transcript may not attend St. Agnes in
August.

Final Transcripts

https://www.rissebrothers.com/
https://stagnesacademykb-my.sharepoint.com/personal/it_stagneskb_us/_layouts/15/onedrive.aspx?id=%2Fpersonal%2Fit%5Fstagneskb%5Fus%2FDocuments%2FSummer%20Packet%202024&ga=1

